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November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We Will Rock You Tickets 
 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

Purchase tickets from www.ticketsource.co.uk/bottisham-

village-college 

Tuesday 12 December 

 

We are pleased to announce that tickets are now available for the BVC Performing Arts 

production of We Will Rock You Schools Edition, which will take place in the Evans 

Auditorium at Bottisham Village College on Tuesday 12, Wednesday 13, and Thursday 14 

December at 7.00pm. 

WE WILL ROCK YOU tells the story of a globalized future without musical instruments. A 

handful of rock rebels, the Bohemians, fight against the all-powerful Globalsoft company and 

its boss, the Killer Queen; they fight for freedom, individuality and the rebirth of the age of 

rock. Scaramouche and Galileo, two young outsiders, cannot come to terms with the bleak 

conformist reality. They join the Bohemians and embark on the search to find the unlimited 

power of freedom, love and Rock! WILL ROCK YOU School Edition features more than 20 

songs, including “Another One Bites the Dust,” “Bohemian Rhapsody,” “Killer Queen,” “We 

Will Rock You,” “Somebody To Love,” “We Are The Champions,” and many more. 

Our cast, live band, and production team have spent the last few months learning dance 

routines, practicing complex arrangements, and perfecting the big-ticket songs. We hope 

you will be able to join us to celebrate their hard work and achievements. 

Tickets are available from Ticket Source www.ticketsource.co.uk/bottisham-village-college   

or by using the QR code below. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to get contact at 

jbrewer@bottishamvc.org  

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/bottisham-village-college
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/bottisham-village-college
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Yours sincerely, 

Mr J Brewer 

Head of Performing Arts 

 
 


